
 
 

NEWSLETTER SEVEN, TERM ONE.                                          Tuesday 13 March 2018 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Kia Ora, Talofa lava, and Welcome.  

Welcome to the new children and their whanau who are joining our school this week.  New students this 

week – Hezekiah. 

 

KORAU VALUES 

School Behaviour: 

O in KORAU which stands for Own. Owning their behavior is something we have spoken to many children 

about this term.  We encourage you to ask your children what this means for them. 

 

K Kind   

O Own   

R Respect  

A Aspire  . 

U Unite   

 

 

 

GARDEN WORKING BEE 

Thanks to Leah and J.J for making this poster to promote the Garden 

workig bee on Saturday.  Come along and help us tidy our garden 

between 1.00-3.00pm this Saturday. 

 

MOVIN MARCH 

Movin March continues this week and it has 

been great to see children walking to school 

and getting their cards stamped.  Thank you to 

Will for sharing a fantastic poster he made 

about Movin March with us.  

 

 

 

 

 

Contacts: 
 

Phone: 939 9707       txt: 027 3710 947       fax: 939 9708       Teeth: 0800TALKTEETH      KCC Cellphone: 027 241 3028 
 
Principal’s e-mail: principal@koraunui.school.nz 
 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES: 
Rachel Brinkley: 021 112 4755       Craig Press: 563 8600   Gillian McPeake:  939 9707      Vera Xu: 021 0306 853     
Shane Doherty: 027 445 8416       Dave Robinson:  021 927 618      Chris Miller: 939 9707 

 

We own our behaviour. This means we take responsibility for ourselves, our 

belongings, and our roles within the school.  

We have year six students who have been taking their responsibilities as school leaders 

very seriously and are doing a wonderful job. It is so great to have these role models 

being seen in our school. 

Taking responsibility for our belongings will need to become a stronger focus- as 

every day our lost property pile grows and grows. 

mailto:principal@koraunui.school.nz


 

ERO REPORT 

The Board of Trustees has received the confirmed report following last year’s external review carried out by 

ERO.  A summary of strengths and recommendations is attached to the newsletter. 

We are delighted the report has highlighted many of the positive aspects of Koraunui School and how these 

contribute towards our school culture and benefit our learners.  The report also identifies areas that are being 

developed and can be further strengthened as we plan for this year and beyond.   

This has been published on the ERO website and can be viewed at this link http://www.ero.govt.nz/review-

reports/koraunui-school-12-02-2018/ 

 

AIGA /PASIFIKA FONO 

We have a meeting on tomorrow Wednesday 13th of March 6.00pm-7.30pm 

"IT TAKES A VILLAGE TO RAISE A CHILD' 

Talofa lava, Malo E lelei, Kia Orana and warm Pasifika greetings 

We wish to invite all Pasifika families and any other students along with their families; who wish to be part 

of the Pasifika group this year.  

This meeting is a great time to meet and greet our new principal. Also discuss what our PASIFIKA journey 

will look like this year at Koraunui School. We would love to see you all, please bring a plate to share for 

shared tea.  Come over for a chat and a good laugh! 

Fa'afetai lava 

Whaea Luana 

 

ENROLMENT SCHEME CONSULTATION 

On Friday 23 February information was sent home about the proposed enrolment scheme for Stokes Valley.  

Written submissions from school communities will be accepted up until 23rd March.  The information sent 

home can also can be viewed on our school website, at the school office or by following the link below. 

https://koraunui.school.nz/about-us/in-and-around-the-school/implementation-of-enrolment-scheme-at-

koraunui-school-tawhai-school-and-tui-glen-school/  

 

STUDY CENTRE  

Forms were sent home with all Year 4-6 children last week.  If you would like your child(ren) 

to attend Study Centre please return the form to the school office.  

A reminder that if they attend, there is an expectation once they have completed their tasks, 

they will be released from Study Centre at that point.  

 

 

50 cent STALLS 

Remember our Year six students are running 50cent stalls every Friday at morning tea time. 

Buying items, supports year six children to raise money to go to camp. Please be mindful that 

items are all 50 cents so $2 is the limit. 

 

 

 

BANK ACCOUNTS 
Many families keep a small bank account with the school office to pay for trips, lunches etc. If you would 

like to do this, bring in some cash and talk to Melva, Paula or Janice and they will show you how it works.  

Some families have set up a regular bank credit to do the same thing. If you wish to do this, the lovely office 

ladies will help with this.  Our account is Koraunui School Board of Trustees 123478-0015483-00 

   

KCC TUESDAY AFTER EASTER 

The Tuesday after Easter (3rd April) school will be closed.  If you would like your child/children to attend 

KCC on this day please let Janice Dale know by tomorrow Wednesday 14 March so we can organize 

whether KCC will operate on this day or not.  If we have enough interest we will run KCC for the whole 

day. 

 

 

 

http://www.ero.govt.nz/review-reports/koraunui-school-12-02-2018/
http://www.ero.govt.nz/review-reports/koraunui-school-12-02-2018/
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KCC APRIL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME BOOKINGS 

Information on this was sent home two weeks ago. Please note enrolments need to be back no later 

than 28 March if you wish your child(ren) to attend, earlier would be appreciated. If you didn’t 

receive the information please enquire at the school office. 

 

********Raffle Tickets ******** 
 

Koraunui Parents Group (KPG) are currently 

running a fundraising raffle for the school. 

$2 will get you in the draw to win three great 

prizes donated by local businesses. 

- A gardening gift basket from New 

World Stokes Valley 

- A fabulous selection of goodies 

from Unichem Stokes Valley 

- A Native bird feeder and bag of 

nectar, values at $100 generously 

donated by California garden 

centre and a Tahitian lime tree. 

To get yourself in the draw for these 

fantastic prizes simply fill out the following 

details and drop this slip into the school 

office. 

 

Name…………………………………                     Phone………………………   

 

Number of entries you would like……..                  Total paid: $.......................... 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

WHATS COMING UP THIS TERM? 

Week Seven 

 Monday-Thursday 12th-15th Mar: Swimming Group Two Stokes Valley Pool 

 Thursday 15 Mar: Weetbix Tryathlon 

 Saturday 17 Mar: Garden Working Bee at school 1.00-3.00 

Week Eight 

 Tuesday 20 Mar: Zone Rippa Rugby at Hutt Park, 9.30-2.30pm 

Week Nine 

 Thursday 29 Mar: Year 3-6 Northern Zone Rippa Rugby. 

 Friday 30 Mar: Easter Friday. NO SCHOOL 

Week Ten 

 Monday 2 April: Easter Monday. NO SCHOOL 

 Tuesday 3 April: Easter Tuesday. NO SCHOOL 

 Thursday 5 April: Hutt Sports Festival, Year 5/6 at Hutt Park  

Week Eleven 

 Monday 9 April: BBC Crew visit 

 Tuesday 10 April: Year 3-6 Inter-zone Rippa Rugby.  

 Friday 13 Apr: Last day of Term One 

 Mon 30 April: Term Two starts 


